
NOTICE 

Please be informed that Shri Guru Nanak Girls Degree College, 

University of Lucknow is conducting a talent hunt campaign in 

collaboration with 'Grapevine' for searching 'Nivea Soft Fresh Batch 

2023'. 

Nivea soft is conducting a search for influencers and content creators 

in India. The company is coming to our college for auditions regarding 

dance, ramp walk and singing auditions. All interested candidates can 

Enroll themselves for auditions and can contact Dr. Divya Prajapati, 

department of commerce, contact number- 9044465209, for the 

same. 

Participants are invited for Dancing, Singing and Ramp Walk. 

Date and Time: 22nd September 2023 at 12 P.M. 

Venue: Nanak Sabhagar (Hall), Shri Guru Nanak Girls Degree College. 


